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Tennis Tournament 

 

  

 

Some of our Year 2 children represented Ilfracombe 

Infants at the Y2 Winter Tennis Tournament against 

other local schools. They were all amazing and one of 

our three teams were the overall winners beating 

West Buckland in the exciting final.  The children were 

very pleased to bring back another trophy to add to 

our collect.  Well done to everyone and a huge thank to 

Gary Tovey our wonderful tennis coach.  
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Year 1 Forest School 
 

 

  

Year 1 children are thoroughly enjoying forest school this half term.   They 

have been making campfires, drilling conkers to make necklaces and 

generally embracing the mud that the wonderful Autumn weather has 

created for us. 
 

 

 

 

Year 1 – Maths investigations - Invitation 
 

Year 1 parents and carers are invited along to their child’s class to share maths 

investigations with them on Thursday 17th October at 2pm. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Harvest Festival 

 

The children will be celebrating Harvest Festival at Brookdale Church on 16th October.  

Unfortunately, due to lack of space in the church the Harvest Service is for the children only.   

We are asking for donations of tinned and non-perishable foods which will be taken to Ilfracombe 

Foodbank to support families. 

 

Ilfracombe Foodbank particularly needs: 

 

 Milk (UHT or dried) 

 Fruit juice (not refrigerated) 

 Pasta and pasta sauces 

 Soup 

 Instant mash potato 

 Tinned tomatoes 

 Sponge pudding (tinned) 

 Instant coffee (small) 

 

Thank you 

 

 

NHS – Virgincare 

 

Your child’s annual nasal flu vaccination is now due 

 

If you have not already completed the consent and wish to do so please use the link below: 

 

htttps://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2019/devon 

 

The vaccination is free and is a quick and painless spray up the nose, even if they received this 

last year, it is recommended to have the flu vaccine again this year.  Since the programme was 

introduced, most children offered the vaccine in schools have had the immunisation.  If you have 

any queries, please see the FAQ on the link or contact the team on: 0330 247 0082.  If you have 

no internet access the team will complete the form over the phone with you. 

 

Immunisation Team 
 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 


